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Invitation to His Holiness the Dalai Lama 

 

 

To His Holiness the Dalai Lama, 

 

On behalf of the Mayor of the Culture and Leisure Administration in 

Copenhagen, Carl Christian Ebbesen, the Administration has been 

asked to look into the possibility of officially inviting His Holiness the 

Dalai Lama to Copenhagen City Hall in February, 2015.    

 

The Culture and Leisure Administration would like to inquire about 

the possibility of an official visit in connection with His Holiness the 

Dalai Lama’s visit to Copenhagen in February, 2015.  

 

Depending on His Holiness the Dalai Lama’s schedule, his wishes, 
and desires, we would be very appreciative if it would be possible for 

His Holiness the Dalai Lama to give a brief talk in The Ceremonial 

Hall of Copenhagen City Hall on a subject of his choosing.  

 

We realize that His Holiness has a busy schedule, but hope that there 

will be time for a brief visit at City Hall. Please do let us know if there 

is any chance of this and we will talk more from there.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Nanna Bugge 

Head of Department 

 

and 

 

Johan Flyvbjerg 

Press and Communication  

 

The Culture and Leisure Administration 
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